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I have been carefully watching the developments and media surrounding the spread of the Covid-19 virus. As the safety and well-being of both our customers and team is my highest 
priority I have taken the hard but right decision to close the office, however we are still very much available, the team and I are now working hard remotely to navigate through 
this very difficult time. 

No call will go un answered, we all have company mobiles and will be available during our usual office hours.

Peter 07930 326650, Chris 07930 826219, Julie 07930 820258, Matt 07761 349827, Steven 07930 820098
We are committed to proactive measures and have set up office systems in our homes,our website and social media pages will be constantly updated.  We now have virtual tours of 
most of our properties for interested potential purchasers.

If you are on the market with us we will keep in touch regularly by phone.

We wish you and your family all the best of health in these uncertain times and I thank you for your continuing support.

Peter


